
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Introduction from the new SENDCo. 
 
I hope you are all well and getting ready for a lovely summer holiday.  I am writing to introduce myself; 
my name is Natalie Lyons and I will become the new SENDCo at Diamond Wood Community Academy in 
September 2023. 
 
I am very much looking forward to building upon the strong foundations that Mrs Alderson and the 
special needs support assistants already have in place, and will ensure that Diamond Wood Community 
Academy continues to provide an inclusive school for all. 
 
As the school’s SENDCo, I am here to support both you and your child.  If you have any concerns, 
require advice, or would just like a chat, please do not hesitate to contact me, either by email 
SENDCo@diamondwoodacademy.co.uk or via telephone 01924 325308. 
 
I am fully committed to helping your child achieve the best outcome possible 
during their time at our school, and I very much look forward to working with 
you to ensure their success. 
 
With best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Natalie Lyons 
SENDCO 
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